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STATEMENT OF COMMITMENT TO
SCHOOL SAFETY

 
The Pike County System will provide
safe, orderly, and secure learning
environments. 
The Pike County School System will
work collaboratively with the Alabama
State Department of Education to
establish programs and strategies to
ensure compliance with federal, state
and local school safety laws.
The Pike County School System will
involve parents, pupils, teachers,
administrators, counselors, and
community agencies, including law
enforcement, in the development of a
safety plan with the goal of providing
safe and orderly schools and
neighborhoods.
The Pike County School System
expects all students to experience
success and to exhibit proper
behavior.  
The Pike County School System will
solicit the participation, views, and
advice of teachers, parents, school
administrators, and community
members and use this information to
promote the safety of our pupils, staff
and community.

Dr. Mark Bazzell, Superintendent


